Who Current Centennial Juniors
When Test Date: JANUARY 26, 2021 (Tuesday)
Students will be excused from their classes for school business.
Students are still required to make up missed work from their classes.
Time: 7:20 am to approximately 11:30 am - actual test is 2 hours 45 minutes plus
administration tasks, bubbling of personal information, and short breaks.

Where In-person testing, rooms assigned including lecture hall, auditorium and
library/media center.

Why e To see what is expected of you for all standardized tests in the future.

Including certification testing for any labor jobs.

e To receive feedback on strengths and weakness on skills necessary for college
study, referred to as college readiness.

e Results will indicate readiness for certain Advanced Placement courses offered
at Centennial.

e To help you prepare for the SAT/ACT, college bound tests taken in the spring
of junior year and fall of senior year. The SAT and ACT are college bound
admission tests and utilized for scholarship purposes.

e To receive information directly from colleges through the Student Search
Service. Students can “opt in” during the test and will begin to receive
information from interested colleges based on their future course of study,
religious preferences, family background, and self-reported grades.

e To enter the competition for National Merit Scholarship consideration.
(Juniors Only). This is a scholarship program that rewards the top 1% of
Juniors nationally who take the PSAT/NMSQT.

Cost $17 payable through Total Registration: www.TotalRegistration.net/PSAT/030256
A Fee Waiver for the test can be granted for students who have applied for
free/reduced lunch and would qualify or other hardship. Please indicate this on your
Total Registration and we will check eligibility. This waives the $17 fee.

How Secure your seat by completing Total Registration by December 4, 2020. Reserved

for 200 Centennial students as a first come-first served basis.

Information prior to the test date, including a Student Guidebook to prepare, and
test day directions will follow in December and early January to those registered
students. This practice test is offered on behalf of Centennial School Counselors.
Testing info: https://www.peoriaunified.org/Page/3757
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